
Correction - CANCELLED: Travel Waiver for Air Canada Pilots 

Labour Negotiations 

(Corrected title from previous email that said Air Canada flights) 

 

Air Canada and ALPA have reached a tentative agreement. The strike has been cancelled and 

Air Canada will operate all flights as planned. 

 

The travel waiver issued on Sep. 3, 2024 for Air Canada Pilots Labour Negotiations has 

been cancelled. Changes to flights follow fare rules.  


